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AUTOMATIC BACK ORDER CANCELLATION

_ AUTOMATIC BACK
Subject ORrRDER CANCELIATION

June 21,.1974

Because many of our customers do not want shipments of back orders
which are no longer needed and to expedite shipment of current orders, the
Indian Motorcycle Company will cancel all back orders as of June 1, 1974,

In the future it will be necessary to reorder any part which shows a
code letter "B" in the quantity shipped column.

The change in procedure along with our new R.I.D.E. (Rush Indian
Down Emergency) order program will enable Indian to offer you faster and
more complete parts service in the future.

Thank you for your continued business.

Hal Collins
Manager ~ Parts
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